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Dear Staff,  
 
Current Situation 
 
I am very pleased to report that there are currently no COVID positive patients admitted to JHH. 
 
Administrative Professionals Day 2020: An Opportunity to Say Thank You 
 

 
 
Staff Wellbeing 
 
The weekly draw for all health care workers at JHH continues with another winner to be drawn 
by SUBO this afternoon.  
 
To enter, register using this link:  https://mailchi.mp/841a74d183d9/suboathome. 
 
Communication 
 
The JHH staff information Broadcasts will continue each Wednesday at 10.30am, staff can join 
this information session from any PC or mobile device browser by following this link:  Join the 
meeting 
 
A copy of today’s broadcast can accessed via this link.   
 

 

Each year in April we recognise the dedication 
and work of our administrative staff.   
 
This year, I think that it is even more significant 
acknowledging the diligence, self-motivation as 
well as dedication of the JHH admin team.   
 
On behalf of the JHH Executive, I extend our 
appreciation for the amazing work done by you 
all.  Your hard work shows how dedicated you 
are in achieving the best for our patients and 
community.  Thank you! 

The COVIDSafe app helps find close contacts of COVID-19 
cases. The app helps state and territory health officials to quickly                               
contact people who may have been exposed to COVID-19. 
 
 
 

The new COVIDSafe app is completely 
voluntary. Downloading the app is something 
you can do to protect you, your family and 
friends and save the lives of other Australians.  
 

The more Australians connect to 
the COVIDSafe app, the quicker 
we can find the virus. 

 
 

https://mailchi.mp/841a74d183d9/suboathome
https://join-apac.broadcast.skype.com/health.nsw.gov.au/3fe998f9187b4760830990e7f067929d
https://join-apac.broadcast.skype.com/health.nsw.gov.au/3fe998f9187b4760830990e7f067929d
http://www.hnehealthlibraries.com.au/483






Thank you letter to local HNE facility 
It reads; Dear John Hunter. Thank you for taking care 
of  us. Thank you for making sure everyone does not get 
the Coronavirus. Even me. John Hunter is the best.







Hi Guys,

Just a quick note to let you know 
we are very grateful of the 
amazing job you are doing in 
these difficult times. We really 
appreciate all your efforts and 
sacrifice and without you we 
would be in really deep crap. And 
that is a lot to say considering the 
toilet paper situation...

Anyhow, this is just to say thank 
you and hopefully make you smile 
a little in these difficult times. You 
are true heroes and we admire 
your work.

Regards.






